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 Last week as my family gathered to remember the loss of my Uncle Bud, I was pleasantly surprised at 

the number of stories that were told that I had forgotten about my past.  These stories, which were crucial to 

my formation, were filled with laughter, tears, and all sorts of growth moments. When each of our family 

members shared the stories they remembered of my Uncle, all of a sudden I realized that my story connected 

deeply with all those around me and their stories became mine.   

 The same is true of the stories that are told in our scriptures.  These remembrances of interactions that 

happened long ago or stories that help explain Godôs relationship with Godôs people are not meant to be read 

as ancient history or forgotten kidôs tales, we tell them over and over again so we find ourselves in them. The 

story of God we find in the scriptures is also our story. 

 This summer we will look at some of the stories from the scripture that we know well and others we 

may not have heard of. In these stories we discover who God is and just as importantly who we are as Godôs 

people.   It is my hope that these stories will continue to shape our lives and grow our imagination on how 

things can be.  Join us as we not only hear Godôs stories but begin to make them part of our story.   

Peace, 

Pastor Brent 

   From the Pastor . . . 

Summer Worship SeriesðOur Stories 

One of the things that makes a great story even better is the  

potential to find ourselves in it.  It becomes our story.  Thatôs  

certainly true of the stories in the Bible. This summer weôll look 

at some of the most well known and more obscure stories in the  

Bible.  In them weôll discover the truth about God and the truth 

about ourselves.  

 

June 3: Godôs Stories and Our Stories | MARK 4:26-34 

June 10: Hiding from God | GENESIS 3:8-15 

June 17: Seeing God | ISAIAH 6:1-8  

June 24:  Calming the Storm | MARK 4:35-41 

É Changing Church Forum, Inc. 
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Family of Christ Book Study 

  

 
June 11 at 7pm - Streets of Eternal Happiness  
     by Rob Schmitz 
 hosted by Tammy Gilmore at her home   
 

Contact the church office for more information. 

Summer Outdoor Renovation 
We are a blessed and growing community of Faith, 

and as we look to our future we are in need of some 

updates to prepare us for the ministry God has in  

store for us. We have been blessed with an amazing 

building and we did an incredible job with the interior.  

Now its time to do a little exterior work - there is need 

for basic repair, painting, landscaping, and general 

sprucing up.  Be on the look out for summer work  

sessions and opportunities.   

Letôs keep this renovation going.   
  

  Giving Tree 

Please make sure to take a 
look at the Giving Tree in the 
narthex. The Giving Tree is a 
list of needs that helps us 
serve one another better.  You 
can help by donating for 
these non-budgeted items. 
Take a tag from the tree and 
make a donation or bring 
back the item listed on the 
tag. 
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Living Your Strengths, Growing Your Faith  

June 20 at 6:30pm 

As a congregation we would like to help 

you to identify and affirm your giftedness 

and talents and begin to use them to live 

your life to the fullest.  Using the Clifton 

StrengthsFinder we will begin this jour-

ney with a new group this summer.  Our 

hope is to have all of our members to be 

part of this program. Cost is $20 and includes the test and a book. If you already know your 

StrengthsFinder themes then there is no cost. Registration by June 10th. Contact Pastor Brent 

with any questions. Sign up at office@familyofchrist.com or on the bulletin board in the nar-

thex.  

CǊŀƴƪ {ŀƴƎŀΣ Lƭǳƭŀ IƻǎǇƛǘŀƭΣ ¢ŀƴȊŀƴƛŀ 

  Frank Sanga from the Ilula Hospital in Tanzania will be 

our special guest on Sunday, June 10.  Starting in 2006 and  

continuing through 2010, FOC sponsored Frank while he  

attended the Saint Luke Foundation School of Pharmacy  

diploma course in pharmaceuticals in Tanzania.  The  

sponsorship dollars were raised by selling of craft items at  

various craft sales coupled with the Bachman gift card  

proceeds.   

 In 2010 Frank was awarded his diploma and returned to 

the Ilula Hospital.  Frank teaches at the Ilula Hospital nursing 

school, dispenses the HIV antiretroviral medications at Ilula & 

surrounding clinics and has become a very valued member to 

the Ilula hospital staff. He mentors U of M pharmacy students 

that come to Ilula for an externship. 

 

Please come and meet Frank during the fellowship time. 

The Drawer Volunteer Meeting  June 12 at 6:30pm  

ñTHE DRAWERò collects and distribute NEW socks and underwear to men, women, and children. This grass 
roots ministry receives donations from community members, non-profits, and faith-based organizations.   

Come join an information meeting at Family of Christ on Tuesday, June 12 at 6:30pm.   

mailto:office@familyofchrist.com
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VBS  July 22-26 

An Invitation to Parents and Caregivers: 
 

Send your kids on an impacting island adventure July 22-26, 6:00pm-8:00pm. 
 

At Shipwrecked VBS, kids discover how Jesus rescues us through life's 

storms. Shipwrecked is filled with incredible Bible-learning experiences kids 

see, hear, touch and even taste! Fun crafts, team-building games, cool Bible 

songs, and tasty treats are just a few of the standout activities that help faith 

flow into real life! Plus we'll help kids discover how to see evidence of God in 

everyday life- something we call God Sightings or God Spottings. 
 

Your kids will also participate in a hands-on mission project. We will take daily offerings that will provide help 

to local childrenôs programs. 
 

We would love any help you are able to give us either before or during our VBS week.  

Before:  

* A "Needs List"  will be posted on the bulletin board in the hall for supplies. 

* If you have any fun decorations that would follow the 'shipwrecked' themeï we would love to  

 borrow them! 

* Remember to register your children and buy a music CD (supply is limited). 

During: 

Volunteer!! We would love to have you with us every evening! Sign up on the bulletin board in the hall.  

* We are in need of crew leaders (lead a small group of kids from station to station). 

* Station Leaders and helpers (Imagination Station, Tropical Treats, Bible Discovery and Ship Rec 

Games). 

* We also need a Photo and Videographer as well as Preschool Leaders and helpers.  

And remember, you can register online too! familyofchrist.com 

±ƻƭƭŜȅōŀƭƭ .ŜƎƛƴǎ !ƎŀƛƴΗ 
Now that the regular Wednesday classes are over for the school year, we look 
ahead to summer volleyball! This is a great way to stay connected to the youth at 
Family of Christ throughout your summer.  
But what about the renovation to the sand court?? 
We are hoping to do the 'sand court renovation' one weekend in the first part of 
June. If everything goes as planned, volleyball will start on Wednesday,  June 13. 
Stay tuned to Sunday bulletins and the FoChrist Youth Facebook page for updates! 
Volley ball nights are also referred to as LIGHT Night... We meet at 6:30pm in the youth room (rain or shine). We visit, 

do our HLs (highs, lows & God spottings) and then we head outside for some super fun games of volleyball. IF it is 

raining, we will have indoor activities planned. We usually finish about 8pm. 

 

Pie In the Face Fundraiser  

THANK YOU!!  

We raised $654 for our 2018 Camping 

Trip and 2019 Jamaica Trip!! 
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LUTHER PARK CAMP! 

 Summer Bible camp registrations are 

in full swing! Family of Christ camp 

week is June 17-20 (half week) and 

June 17-22 (full week).  

 

Family of Christ is providing scholar-

ship money for all who register!!  

  

To register, go to lutherpark.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Don't miss out on this super awesome 

week! 

GRADUATION SUNDAY IS JUNE 3! 
 

Wƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŀǎ ǿŜ ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛȊŜ ƻǳǊ HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS ŀƴŘ ǎǇŜƴŘ ǎƻƳŜ ǝƳŜ ƎƛǾƛƴƎ 

ǘƘŜƳ ŀ ōƭŜǎǎƛƴƎ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ ŎƘŀǇǘŜǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƭƛǾŜǎΦ [ŜǘΩǎ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜ ǘƘŜǎŜ 

ȅƻǳƴƎ ǿƻƳŀƴ ŀƴŘ ƳŜƴ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ DƻŘ Ƙŀǎ ŎǊŜŀǘŜŘ ǘƘŜƳ ǘƻ ōŜΦ 
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Thank You For Wednesday Nights! 
 We wrapped up a year of Wednesday 
night classes with a fun night of outdoor 
games, photos and the ever-popular 10 foot 
sundaes! 
 Thank you to all our fearless leaders: 
Rhonda Arnold & Nick Hendrickson (5-6th 
Grade); Kris Olsen & Pastor Brent (7-9th 
grade confirmation) and Becky Nystuen & 
Sherry Goodman (10-12th Grade). 
 Also a big thank you to the youth 
leaders who faithfully showed up for one  
another as friends, as peer leaders and as 
small group leaders:  Kendra Flegel, Quinn 
Hatlestad, Morgan Condon, Anika Mann, 
Madison Williams, Angel Gramentz and  
Sydney King Fenn!  
 And THANK YOU to all the kids 
who came to learn and play together each 
week. It's been wonderful! See you on the 
volleyball court this summer! 

Sunday School Evaluation Meeting 
Please join us on Wednesday, June 6 from 6:30-7:30pm for  
conversation regarding our 2017-18 Sunday school year. This 
will help us as we make plans for next year. All parents,  
guardians and caregivers are invited for this important  
discussion. Nursery will be available. 


